
 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 

DATE: September 8, 2021  

TO:  Franklin Planning Board 

FROM: Department of Planning and Community Development 

RE:  Olam Estates 

  Definitive Subdivision Plan 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

DPCD has reached out to the Engineer and Applicant several times informing them of the 

submittal deadline.  As of this memo, DPCD has not heard back from the Engineer. 

There has been no new information submitted from the first meeting held on February 8, 

2021. 

The Applicant has provided a written extension to September 13, 2021.  If they request to 

continue the meeting, another written extension must be provided. 

The Applicant has provided a decision deadline of November 1, 2021.  If the meeting is 

extended, the Applicant should also provide in writing to the Planning Board an extension for 

decision. 
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